
[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, ZIP Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Phone Number] 

[Date] 

 

The Honorable Ron DeSantis 

Governor, State of Florida 

400 South Monroe St 

Tallahassee, FL 32399-0001 

 

Dear Governor DeSantis, 

 

I am writing to strongly oppose any effort or state funding aimed at removing the Kirkpatrick Dam and 

draining the Rodman Reservoir. This is not just about a body of water — it’s about preserving a way of 

life, a treasured community space, and a part of Florida’s living history. 

 

Rodman Reservoir is more than water — it’s part of who we are. For decades, it has fueled small 

businesses, supported fishing guides, and attracted tourists who help sustain the economy in our local 

communities. It is a place where memories are made, where generations of families have fished, camped, 

paddled, and connected with nature. To lose Rodman would be to lose a piece of our identity and our 

story. 

 

Rodman is a top-tier destination for anglers, paddlers, and outdoor enthusiasts from all over the state and 

beyond. But even more importantly, it offers accessible outdoor recreation for families, veterans, and 

people of all ages. In a time when Florida is growing rapidly and outdoor access is more limited and 

expensive than ever, Rodman provides a rare, affordable place for people to unplug, connect, and enjoy 

our natural beauty. 

 

Removing the reservoir would be a politically motivated decision that disregards the voices of those who 

live here, recreate here, and love this place. It would destroy a cherished environment that has served the 

public well for over 50 years. The Rodman Reservoir isn’t broken — it’s working. It’s thriving. And it 

deserves protection, not destruction. 

 

Governor DeSantis, I urge you to stand with us and oppose any funding or policy that would lead to the 

loss of Rodman Reservoir. We request a VETO of any potential appropriations aimed at restoring 

the Ocklawaha River and, ultimately, removing the Rodman Dam.  

 

Protect this irreplaceable resource — for our economy, our environment, and for the people of Florida 

who depend on it.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

[Your Name] 

 


